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Dear Board Members,

My husband and I reside in Sherman township and are large land owners in Huron and 

surrounding counties. As farmers and stewards of the land that God has blessed us with, we 

are oppossed to the Emerson Creek Wind project for many reasons, to which we will give you 

a few.

We do not want our children and grandchildren or anyone else to be guinea pigs. They may or 

may not affect our health, and we believe they would. This is certainly something we are not 
willing to gamble with.

We are concerned about our birds, bats and wildlife. We love our eagles and want them to 

flourish not diminish.

We do not want to have to look at these things day and night for the rest of our lives, let alone 

hear them. We are too heavily populated here to accommodate them. Yes we have seen many 

wind turbines in many states but none compare to the size of these that Apex wants to 

construct so close to our homes. Ninety nine percent of the ones we have seen, we did not see 

any homes within miles.

We are sickened by the thought of construction and installation of the turbines and roads in 

our fields. They will ruin our fields forever.

We orginally signed up ten years ago when the project first started and after much research 

and the turbines doubling in size, truly regret doing so. Unfortunately we still have some 

acreage under lease and pray that this project will not happen. Please protect all of us and SAY 

NO!!!

Sincerely,

Bob and Deb Bumb
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